Memorize Your CACTUS Number

If you want to get USOE credit for the FACS Summer Conference you must know your CACTUS number.
You cannot use your Social Security Number. You will need your CACTUS number for all conferences in which you receive USOE credit. (examples: Mid Winter, Nutrition, ProStart, CTE Intro) TIP: Put your CACTUS number in your cell phone.
Checking your CACTUS file via UEN

The following are steps that allow an educator to look at their personal CACTUS file. CACTUS is an acronym that stands for Computer Aided Credentials of Teachers in Utah Schools. You can find your CACTUS ID # by following these instructions. 
To see your personal file please follow these steps. 

1. Go to the UEN web site at http://www.uen.org. 
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2. On the left side of the UEN webpage select the link labeled “K-12 Educators.”
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When the K-12 Educators webpage appears you will see a section on the right side of the webpage that is labeled “Log-in to my.uen.” 

4. Entering my.uen:
a. If you have not registered yet with my.uen click on the register hot link and follow the instructions. 

b. If you have registered simply enter your Log-in Name and your Password. 

c. If you have registered but have forgotten your log-in information click on the “Need log-in help?” link and follow the instructions.

 

5. Once you are on your private UEN page scroll down to section 6. 

	[image: image2.png]LICATIONS / LINKS





 INCLUDEPICTURE "http://my.uen.org/myuen/images/pageTitles/rule2.gif" \* MERGEFORMATINET [image: image3.png]





6. Click on the CACTUS link and follow instructions. 
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